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March 9, 2016 
 
Ms. Gail Bowman  
Office Manager 
All Wheel Drive Equipment Mfg., Inc. 
2022 E. 61st Street North 
Tulsa, OK  74130 
 
Dear Ms. Bowman: 

 
 
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEF-150kjs 
15V-052

 
We have completed a review of the quarterly report status for the fourth quarter of 2015. 
According to our records, All Wheel Drive Equipment Mfg., Inc.’s third quarterly report for safety recall 
15V-052 was due in this office on, or before, January 30, 2016.  We have not received this report and it is 
now overdue. 
 
If you believe that you sent in this report, please provide a copy immediately through your portal 
account.  If you believe that no report is required, please explain the reason and submit your 
reason through your portal account. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

Jennifer Timian 
Chief, Recall Management Division 
Office of Defects Investigation 
Enforcement 


